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To who it may concern, 

I think it is important to consider including Diversity, Equity and Inclusion as topics regarding 
professionalism for Actuaries within the United States.  Please consider the opportunity that is 
presented to our community! 

 Thanks for your consideration. 

 jim 

 James R. Merz 

Chief Actuarial and Analytics Officer 

 


